Monroe Country Club Newsletter

November, 2006


Member Meeting:
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On Saturday, November 18, 2006 we held our annual Members Meeting.  
There were many members present who participated in the lively discussions. 
The Board reported that MCC is in stable financial condition, with over 50% of our membership having paid their 2007 dues by mid November. This assists MCC in paying our annual real estate taxes due in January and avoiding penalties for lateness.
Birchwood Caterers, now leasing the bar facilities, is providing MCC with a consistent positive revenue flow. 

It seemed unanimous to all attendees that the success of MCC is, in part, dependant upon acquiring and maintaining new memberships.   In order to attract these new members, we may need to make MCC not only attractive financially but more “physically” attractive by improving our course and its’ facilities.  The MCC Board of Governors has been formulating a plan to finance major improvements to the golf course, the Pro Shop building and locker room facilities.  There is still much more research to be done and the Board will be getting back to the membership in February 2007 with a proposal that the Board feels will greatly impact the appearance of MCC, ultimately resulting in a stronger membership.

Doug’s Digs: by Doug Belmont, Course Superintendent
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The new tee boxes on holes 2, 5 and 9 are in the final stages of completion.  The “top mix” (top layer of soil) has been applied and hand raked and we are awaiting sod and seed. With some luck and good weather we are hoping the new tee boxes will be playable by Memorial Day 2007. Keep your fingers crossed.
We are currently preparing our course for winter. We have begun blowing out the irrigation system to avoid frost damage, the snow fences are in place and we will be “top dressing” the greens towards the end of December.  Additionally, we have obtained additional tools that will allow us to do routine annual maintenance of our grounds keeping equipment “in house”, saving money over contracting that work out.
“I’d like to wish all of our members, the staff and their families a happy and healthy holiday season”…..Doug
Email questions to: info@monroecountryclubny.com
50 / 50 Raffle:

Time’s running out! Please speak to any Board member about purchasing your 50/50 raffle tickets. The purchase of raffle tickets is open to all…members and non-members. Don’t miss this opportunity to win the Grand Prize of $7,000!!   In all there will be 6 cash prizes.
A donation of $100. for each raffle ticket will go a long way in helping us to maintain the trees on our course. 100% of the proceeds will be spent on tree restoration. 
The drawing date has changed. We will be drawing the winning tickets at our February 24, 2007 Members Meeting…Details forthcoming. 

Please help us help our course.

Holiday Party:
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December 9th. 2006 is the date for MCC's Holiday Party, from 4:30 to 6:30 PM. Members and their guests are welcome.
There will be a 2 hour open bar and 1 hour of Hors D’Oeuvres.  The cost is a very low $12.00 per person.   Join us and help to make this family event a great success.  
We look forward to seeing all of you there.
Afternoon with Santa: CANCELED!
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An “Afternoon With Santa” that was going to be held on December 9,  2006,  from  2:00  to  4:00  PM 
has been canceled due to lack of interest.

The Holiday Party will be held as above.

------------------------------------------------
This will be the last newsletter until February 2007, so, on behalf of the MCC Board, we’d like to thank everyone for making 2006 a terrific year and to wish everyone… A happy, healthy and safe Holiday Season and New Year.
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